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INVOLVED SUBJECTS: 

VICTIM: 

Name:                   Withheld                   DOB:          18 year-old  male              

 

SUSPECT(S): 

Name:                    Unknown                 Arrest(s):   None 

 

INFORMATION 
 
On January 21, 2021, at approximately 9:30 p.m. officers were dispatched to the 200 block of 
Seaside Street for a call of a report of multiple shots fired.  During their response, officers were 
notified that a shooting victim had arrived at Dominican Emergency Room for medical treatment.  
Officers contacted the victim and witnesses to the shooting at the hospital who confirmed the 
incident occurred in the 200 block of Seaside St.  The victim is an 18 year-old male subject and 
Santa Cruz resident, expected to survive his injuries.  The victim’s identity is being withheld at 
this time. 
 
Santa Cruz Police Department Detectives were called in to continue the investigation.  
Detectives processed the crime scene, canvassed the area for video surveillance and any 
additional witnesses.  Detectives are following up on leads and scouring through video 
surveillance.  No arrests have been made at this time. 
 
Santa Cruz Police Department Detectives are actively working the case and encourage anyone 
with information about this case to contact Santa Cruz Police Department Detective Taylor 
Trueblood at (831) 420-5837 or leave information on the Crime Tip Line at (831) 420-5995. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For additional information, contact: Lieutenant Arnold Vasquez           Phone:  (831) 420-5856 
 
Anonymous tips can also be sent to the police department through our Tip Line (831) 420-5995, or from our 
Website; www.santacruzpolice.com .  

LOCATION:            200 Block of Seaside St. 

CASE NUMBER:    21S-00430 

DATE/TIME:   January 22, 2021 

TOPIC:           Shooting Investigation 


